MINUTES OF THE BMBS MEETING HELD ON 1st FEBRUARY 2012

APOLOGIES

Apologies were received from George Roberts, Bob Bryant, Denise and Mike Sheard.

MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING

The minutes of the January 2012 meeting were read and agreed as a true record of proceedings

MATTERS ARISING

There were no matters arising from the minutes.

TREASURER’S REPORT

The Treasurer gave a full report of the finances for the month with expenses being £192 from electricity, site maintenance, website fees, water rates and gas for the clubhouse heater. Income had been £150 donation from Mrs Janet Underwood following the sale of her late husband’s boats. Current membership stands at 178 full members and 37 juniors with 60% living within East Riding boundaries.

EVENTS

Nothing to report.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS

The trip to the Northern Model Show in Manchester is now full.

Rob Daniel asked if the low water level was being investigated and the secretary said that the matter was in hand.

Dave Markham asked if there were any constitutional changes to be discussed at the AGM and the Secretary said that none had been received.

Paddy Ramsey asked that perhaps the door of our new venue could be opened a little earlier and the Secretary will see to this.

    Alf Lee                                                                         Ian Phillips

(Chairman)                                                                      (Secretary)

